
SERVICE LETTER 
Service Letter No. 418 December 16, 1963 

TO: Distributors, Dealers, Certified Service Centers and Owners 

SUBJECT: 

MODELS AFFECTED: 

Replacement of Fuel Flow Gauge 

PA-30 Twin Comanches, Serial Numbers 30-l to 30-195 incl. 
30-197 to 30-204 incl. 

A new fuel flow gauge, part number 24536-00, is now available to replace fuel 
flow gauge, part number 23861-00, now installed in the aircraft indicated by the above 
serial numbers. 

The original fuel flow gauge, part number 23861-00, has not always registered 
accurately and the new gauge should be installed promptly. 

The new fuel flow gauge, part number 24536-00, will be provided by automatic 
factory distribution. It willl not be necessary for you to submit your purchaseorders for 
your requirements. 

Credit will be issued for the new gauge and one (1) hour of warranty labor upon 
receipt of a warranty and credit claim form and the old fuel flow gauge. 

Very truly yours, 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION 

WHzjf 
Service Manager 

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION, LOCK HAVEN, PA., U. S. A. 


